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Don’t forget: 

‘Every time 
our bell rings, 
we step closer 
to our dreams’ 

Please  make sure 

you are here at 8.55 a.m. to start 

the day at 9.00 am.  

 

Make sure you keep coming every day 

on time ! Will you win a ticket for our 

£200 STAR Attenders prize? 

Class  % here Lates 

Yellow Class 92.3% 1 

Red Class 81.5% 0 

Green Class 97.2% 1 

Pink Class 89.6% 0 

Blue Class 92.3% 0 

Orange Class 93.3% 0 

Purple Class 95.2% 0 

Lilac Class 93.2% 0 

Scarlet Class 94.7% 0 

Crimson Class 98.3% 0 

Jade Class 100.0% 0 

Emerald Class 96.7% 0 

Sapphire Class 94.7% 0 

Turquoise Class 96.6% 0 

TOTAL 93.8% 2 

This week we have been joining in the na-

tional BIG DRAW event, whose theme this 

year has been ‘Living Lines’. We have 

learned about the history of animation, and 

each year group has had a chance to try out 

a different kind of animation. Some children 

from Phase 3 went to a workshop at Ste-

phen Hawking school. They worked with the 

children there and represented the school 

fantastically. We also had a super workshop 

for children and parents from Phase 2. 

Thank you, Charlotte, for organizing such fun 

learning. The event also reminded us to watch 

our very own Harry Gosling animation, ‘100 

Years of Harry Gosling’, made by children to 

celebrate our centenary in 2010. Today we 

shared our work in assembly, and had a pre-

view of Year 3’s amazing art exhibition.  It 

was amazing! They have been working with 

our friends Cathy and Carina, inspired by 

their class book, ‘Katie’s Picture Show’. 

What amazingly talented children, staff and 

parents we have!  More next week!             

Best wishes,   Jennie 

IMPORTANT DATES THIS TERM 

Here are several important dates for your diaries! 

 Wednesday 13th Dec at 9.30 a.m —EYFS’s Seasonal 

Show & 12.00 onwards, Christmas dinner! 

 Thursday 14th Dec at 2.30 p.m—Phase 2’s Pantomime 

 Monday 18th Dec at 2.30 p.m—Phase 3’s Winter Fes-

tival 

 Tuesday 19th Dec pm—Class parties 

 Wednesday 20th D—9.10 a.m Christmas assembly 

        School finishes at 2pm 

The new term begins on Wednesday 3rd January 2018. 



After hearing about the amazing artistic ad-

ventures we have had this week, in next week’s 

Friday assembly we will be hearing from some 

of the children who have been developing their 

musical talents in our music clubs. All welcome 

on Friday at 9 a.m. 

Well done to Jamila-Purple class, 

Mumin-Lilac class, Yusef Moham-

mad-Green class, Yunis-Emerald 

class, Nusaybah-Sapphire class and 

Sabrin-Crimson class who were re-

warded for their positive attitude 

at lunchtime with a STAR lunch today! 

HOUSE POINTS 

Which house has earned the most points this 

week?  

WHAT ARE YOU READING THIS WEEK? 

Faizah from Lilac Class is 

reading ‘Tulsa and the Frog’. 

“This book is about a girl 

who thought that her name 

was a silly name. Her name is 

Tulsa. She is the main char-

acter in the book. I like the 

book because Tulsa always 

finds a way to make things 

right. I also like it because 

whenever she reads a book, 

she uses her imagination. I would recommend it 

to a friend because they might switch on their 

imagination. “ 

VALUES AWARDS- ‘Little Things Make Big 
Things Happen’ 

Who has been making those small things count this 

week?   

 

Pink Class: Rayn– Settling into Pink class really well 

Lilly– Incredible in carefully cutting and drawing a beegu pup-

pet 

Green Class: Karima- For excellence in her listening this week 

Ridwaan A- for taking responsibility for his learning in English 

by trying his best  

Blue Class: Safwan– Excellence- for using full sentences in his 

speech 

Sameeha– Teamwork- for helping others in Computing 

Orange Class: Shaheed– Responsibility – always making sure 

his handwriting is neat 

Rayan O– Excellence – lovely artwork as part of the big draw 

Purple Class: Jahid– Helping Adam the supply teacher a lot 

Safaa– For helping tidying up the classroom 

Lilac Class: Tayba and Humayra– For excellence when making 

an animation as part of The Big Draw 

Crimson Class: Hamzah– Showing excellence and responsibil-

ity in his behaviour 

Juhayna– Excellence in her choice of vocabulary in her writing  

Scarlet Class: Bayzid– Excellence in his descriptive writing 

about a scary monster  

Naima– Equality and teamwork through her work at Stephen 

Hawking  

Emerald Class: Maisha– Teamwork– for working well in any 

group and helping others 

Amit– Responsibility in helping others 

Jade Class: Adam– For taking responsibility to improve his 

presentation and effort in English 

Rinnad– For amazing positivity and enthusiasm in all subjects 

Turquoise Class: Fardous and Liban– Helping people in the big 

draw 

Sapphire Class: Ilyas– Excellence by working hard on his 

arithmetic  

Sayra– Outstanding attitude to her maths learning 

 

PARENT INFORMATION MORNING 

Next week will be our final ‘Parent Information 

Morning’. Robert (Yellow Class) will be coming 

along to talk about how to support children at 

the early stages of reading. It will be a really 

helpful session, so please come along on Tues-

day at 9.00 a.m. 

Everest 

3,485 

Kilimanjaro 

3,021 

Snowdon 

3,679 

Ben Nevis 

3,006 

SAFER SCHOOL CROSSING 

Last week, members of our PSA and Gov-

ernors presented our petition for safer 

crossings around the school to the council. 

The Mayor and other councillors were very posi-

tive. We are now waiting for a response within 28 

days. Thank you Lukey, Nurur, Shafi and Janice 

for representing the views of the school so well. 


